
October was Emergency Preparedness month.  In the event of an            

Earthquake, everyone should have a personal disaster supplies kit.  Keep 

these kits where you spend most of your time, so they are easily reached 

if your building is badly damaged.  The kits will be useful for many               

emergencies.  Having emergency supplies readily available can reduce the 

impact of an earthquake or other emergency on you and your family. 

More Prepared has offered to donate a portion of 

the sales from PRCS back to our school! 

 

If you are interested in preparing your family,  

please visit www.moreprepared.com and enter 

PRCS2018 through November 30th! 

Kits Should Include: 

Food • Water • Flashlights • Cash • Portable Radios • Batteries •  

Whistle • First Aid Kit • Extra Medications • Fire Extinguisher 

Where to Keep Your Kits:   

Home • Work • Vehicle 

For any questions, please contact Kristi Matassa at kmatassa@socal.rr.com 


